
Board Review Month of January/ February 2012 

2/13/12 

Colorado City High School 

 Enrollment staying steady at 276 

 Basketball – Girls  (Had a successful season but came up 2pts from playing 

for a playoff spot) Boys still have games at Forsan  to finish district play  

 We took class pictures the week of January 23-26th 

 UIL students now preparing to compete in various academic meets 

 Lots of kids out for different stock shows (San Angelo, San Antonio, Ft. 

Worth) 

 Realignment was held on the 2nd of February  

 UIL Solo/Ensemble Contest @ ASU on the 4th  

 Presentation was given on the 9th about Bullying, texting , sexting, ect.. it 

was presented to the entire student body 

 Adri Gomez performed at the TMEA state convention in San Antonio this 

past Saturday morning.   

 Softball , Baseball and track season just now getting underway. 

 HOWL night was a success on the 9th. Looking forward to having lots of fun 

(We will be looking at what criteria has been used in the past and how we 

can improve on them so that a larger number of deserving students have a 

better chance) 

 On the 23rd we will be assisting parents with the FASFA REGISTRATION 

materials they need for their students to register for college. 

 


